[bookmark: _GoBack]Further to our discussions in St. Petersberg, followed by various communication and correspondence exchanged between yourself and Deen Dayal
University of Petroleum, Gandhinagar, we have forwarded to you an invitation to participate in Vibrant Gujarat to be held on January 8th, 9th and 10th
in Gandhinagar, Gujarat. At this event 44 universities of Gujarat and numerous renowned universities from India and the world over are participating for
 better interaction, presentation and consequently see mutually beneficial deals among universities for the exchange of paper, scientific works, students,
 faculties, experiences and various project consultation deals with engineering and manufacturing companies. 

India as a whole and Gujarat state in particular are one of the fastest growing regions in the world. Investors worldwide prefer Gujarat as their top
investment destination in India where infrastructure is at its best. 

I believe your side should not miss such an opportunity to participate in such an event where all major and important renowned universities world ove
are participants, including Gubkina from Russia. I'm sure your participation with sound presentation will provide us with a good response from India
in all business matters and particularly for exchange of students and faculties where students are desperate for good quality and prospective education.

For your kind information, on your behalf I have given confirmation to Deen Dayal university as well as Vibrant Gujarat that State Mining University of
 St. Petersberg will participate in this event.

Your positive consideration and confirmation to this effect is awaited.
